
Starlings Class Newsletter 17th September 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Hannah Burrell. Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Beniams or Miss Emma Roberts. 

 

Stars of the week 

                   Aspiration – Troy 

                 Self-belief - Jake 

                

                

 

 

 

 

               

 

Home Learning Challenge 

Can you sing happy and you know it at home, 

adding in the new actions and feelings we have 

been learning in nursery? 

School Dates 

Thursday 23rd Septemeber – Parents drop-ins from 

@3.30pm 

Wednesday 29th September – Jump for Hearts 

Sponsored Skip for The British Heart Foundation 

 

 
 

Reminders 

Can all families send in a family photo for our 

classroom family board please? 

If you would like your child to receive free milk 

at school, pleaae sign up to Cool Milk. 

If anyone has any plant pots, compost or bulbs 

they would like to donate to school, we would 

love to grow our school garden and get planting 

with the children!  

If anybody would like to make a donation 

towards the Afghan Refugee Collection, please 

drop items to the school office. 

Thank you  

 

What have we learned this week? 

This week we have really focused on embedding our new nursery routines, including toileting, 

hand washing and tidy up time. We have been learning new songs and actions to help us with 

this and the children have all been working so hard! 

Our favourite story this week has been ‘The Colour Monster,’ it has helped us to learn all about 

our emotions and we have had a lot of fun acting these out when singing ‘when you’re 

happy/sad/angry/scared/excited/calm and you know it clap your hands, stomp your feet’ etc. 

In our playing and learning time, we have enjoyed playing with animals, making up stories and 

making animal sounds. We have also explored making marks in glitter flour trays. 

What a fantastic second week Starlings! 

 

 

 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 


